
Together with Jesus, we will Learn and Grow in Faith 

 
 

 
INCLUSION 
CHARTER MARK 
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2nd December 2019 

 

Dear Parents  

         

NURSERY CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

 

Nursery will finish on Thursday 19th December at normal times and 

re-open on Monday 6th January at normal times. 

 

We would like to thank you for your co-operation throughout the year 

and wish you all a very peaceful Christmas and New Year. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs M Walsh 

Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@st-oswalds.liverpool.sch.uk
mailto:office@st-oswalds.liverpool.sch.uk
http://www.stoswaldsschool.com/

